From: Robinson, Jeanetta M. (OIG)

To: Gaston, Molly (SMO)

CC: Weich, Ron (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO);§ Admin. Assistant
Sent: 3/9/2011 6:37:41 PM

Subject: RE: Referral to OIG of Information from Sen. Grassley

Hey Molly:

Thanks for the information.

Per Acting IG Cynthia Schnedar, this information was previously provided to her by Faith
Burton.

Thanx,

Jeanetta

From: Gaston, Molly (SMO) [ mailto:Molly.Gaston@usdoj.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, March 08, 2011 5:56 PM
To: Robinson, Jeanetta M. (OIG) ,
Cc: Weich, Ron (SMO); Burton, Faith (SMO);; ~ Admin. Assistant
Subject: Referral to OIG of Information from Sen. Grassley

Jeanetta,

Thanks for speaking with me. | am attaching for referral to OIG two letters, dated March 3, 2011, and March 4, 2011,
from Sen. Charles Grassley raising concerns about ATF gun trafficking investigations. Please let me know if you have
any questions.

Many thanks,

Molly
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